
REOPENING PLAN
In an effort to slowly re-open
businesses in El Paso, Fort Bliss Rod
& Gun Club will re-open with restrictions.
Rod & Gun Club, their employees and shooters
must adhere to certain measures to reduce
the risk of COVID-19 exposure.
NOTE: The Rod & Gun Club will be closed on
Monday in order to sanitize & deep clean the facility.
● All transactions will be credit/debit card only. Credit Card
machines will only be touched by customers and will be sanitized
after every individual use.

● Shooting will be limited to 2 hours per person. Shooters will
be given a white card with the time allotted to use the range.

● A trace log of each customer will be kept with a name,
phone number, date & time.

● No more than 10 people will be allowed on a range at one time.
Cones & tape will be placed every 6 feet at each range to ensure social
distancing guidelines are met. Range Safety will routinely monitor this.

● Shooters are responsible to handle all their own person equipment,
no staff of the Rod & Gun Club will handle any personal equipment.

● All Matches and Instructional classes will be temporarily cancelled.
● Restrooms will be limited to the clubhouse. Porta Johns and

water fountains will not be in operation.
The snack bar will now be open for in house dining at 50% capacity in

addition to take-out orders. Customers must adhere to social distancing
and may not move tables or chairs. No congregating in areas surrounding
the snack bar will be allowed. The snack bar will also have a limited
menu in order to expedite service.

● Only one person in Pro- Shop at will be allowed in order to ensure
social distancing guidelines are met.

● Shooters maintaining the required six feet of social distancing
are not required to wear face coverings while shooting outside.
Face Coverings will be required upon entrance to the clubhouse.

 Enhanced Operations as of June 16th


